
WE CAN'T WAIT TO SEE YOU!

Our Plans For
Reopening

JULY 19TH - 10:00 AM 

PHYSICAL
DISTANCING

CHILDREN

ENTRANCE/EXIT

OFFERING

UNWELL/ AT-RISK
PEOPLE

MASKS REQUIRED LIVESTREAM

In-person services  will resume on
Sunday, July 19, 2020. Please
note that we will be meeting at
10:00 AM through August. There
will be NO LIVE SUNDAY
SCHOOL.

Please sit 6 ft apart from others  in
the indicated portions of the
pews. Households may sit
together.

There will be NO nursery or
childcare provided at this time.
Please keep your children with
you. 

By the Governor’s order we must
all wear a face covering when
indoors in any public space,
including children 2 and older.

Please enter and exit through the
front doors of the
Sanctuary/Foyer ONLY. 

We will not be passing the offering
plate. Please use the offering
boxes at each door on your way
out or give online.

Please stay home if you or anyone
in your family is unwell, has a
fever, runny nose, etc...

If you are unwell, or do not feel
comfortable attending church yet, we will
be live-streaming service at 10:00 AM 
at www.glensidebiblechurch.org.

PLEASE GREET AND VISIT WITH EACH OTHER OUTSIDE
AFTER SERVICE TO ENSURE SAFE DISTANCING


